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HB2007 would create a minefield of confusing rules and regulations to navigate for a 

group of people who are vastly law abiding. 

 

Traveling from one city or county to another could mean different rules on where it's 

legal to carry with a CHL. The particularly troubling part of this bill is the allowance to 

include adjacent grounds. Without some kind of specified limit on what is considered 

"adjacent" it could cause someone to unknowingly break the law by biking or walking 

past a public building on their way to the store. 

 

Bottom line is: why are we wasting time making life difficult for people who have 

followed the law, gone through a background check and been fingerprinted? CHL 

holders discreetly carrying while going about their business is not a public safety 

issue. 


